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Catanach, David 

From: Wtor1948@aol.com 

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2002 10:31 AM , X / - / ( i t CUf^' 7<?i£ 

To: DCATANACH@state.nm.us 

Subject: Re: SDX Application 

Mr. Catanach, 
I apologize for the publication mistakes - got past me. We published, then reviewed the well data, then Kay got 
the radius wells together-which a timely process. I will submit new publication this date. 
Thank you, 
Ann Ritchie 
Wtor1948@aol.com 
for SDX Resources 

2/11/2002 


